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New Member Joins the HFHMM Board of Directors 
 

SILVER SPRING, MD (August 4th, 2020) — Habitat for Humanity Metro Maryland is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Nick Serenyi of Morgan Stanley’s Three Oaks Group to the Board of Directors.   
 
“Our Board of Directors is comprised of a dedicated team of community leaders committed to providing strength, 
stability, and self-reliance through affordable housing in Montgomery and Prince George’s Counties,” said John Paukstis, 
President/CEO of Habitat for Humanity Metro Maryland (HFHMM).  “One of the key reasons for our success since 1982 
is the strong leadership of our Board of Directors and their commitment to building decent and affordable housing in 
our area.  We are excited to channel Nick’s talent, energy, and expertise into furthering our mission.”   
 
Nick Serenyi is a Senior Vice President, Family Wealth Director, and Financial Advisor for Morgan Stanley’s Three Oaks 
Group.  He focuses on tax and estate planning strategies, concentrated stock positions, the sale of privately held 
businesses, and philanthropic services.   In his free time, Nick is very active in his community.  He is currently the 
Chairman of the Finance Council at Visitation Parish and serves on the HOA board of Merry Go Round Farm.  He is a 
former trustee of Asbury Communities, a former Trustee of the McLean School in Potomac, MD and Seneca Academy in 
Darnestown, MD, as well as a former member of the Holton Arms School Investment Committee.   Nick graduated with 
honors from Harvard University in 1991 and then was commissioned as a Surface Warfare Officer and spent four years 
active duty with the United States Navy on the USS John Young.   After twenty years of service as an active reservist 
while also working in the financial industry, Nick retired from the Navy having earned the rank of Commander.  
 
 
About Habitat for Humanity Metro Maryland  
Habitat for Humanity Metro Maryland, Inc. (HFHMM) is an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International that serves 
Montgomery and Prince George’s Counties in Maryland. Since 1982, HFHMM has partnered with the community and 
low-income families living in substandard conditions to provide decent and affordable housing solutions. HFHMM 
supports the notion that good, stable housing matters for neighborhoods. Better quality of living leads to stronger 
citizens and families. Habitat for Humanity is about changing lives, one home at a time. Visit our website at 
www.HabitatMM.org.  
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